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NEW LOCATION FOR  

REGULAR BOROUGH COUNCIL MEETINGS  
IN SEPTEMBER AND DECEMBER 2015  

 
 
 
Since the opening of the new Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Cultural Centre has been 
postponed, the Borough Council, at its regular meeting on June 22, 2015, decided to 
change the location of its regular meetings that were to be held there in September and 
December 2015. 
 
Consequently, please be advised that the meetings at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, 
September 8, 2015 and at 7 p.m. on Monday, December 7, 2015 will be held in the 
gymnasium of the Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Sports Centre, at 6445, avenue de 
Monkland, Montréal. 
 
La secrétaire d’arrondissement, 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 


